
College Partnership NSO

Welcome to the Nipissing University College Partnership Program! Please plan to attend the New Student Orientation (NSO) workshop at your associated college campus, 
which provides an important introduction to the Nipissing program.  

ONLINE:
A link will be sent to you December 5, 2022

Some key benefits of attending your NSO are:
•	 Meet your fellow students, instructors and course facilitators

•	 �Get to know the support staff that you will be interacting with throughout the year

•	 Receive valuable advice on how to be successful in the program

•	 �Have your questions answered about transfer credits, financial aid, registration,  
class expectations etc. 

•	 Receive assistance in registering for courses

Check the website  
https://www.nipissingu.ca/cpp, scroll down to Current Students, 
Registration package and Student Guide 2022-2023   

for more details. 

Questions? Contact bcomm@nipissingu.ca or call 705-474-3450 ext 4601

New Student Orientation (NSO)
College Partnership Sessions 
and Q&A session: 
December 6, 2022   
7:00 pm – 8:00 pm
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